
Phone: 573-642-5541 
Fax: 573-592-7455 

718 Court Street 
Fulton, MO 65251 

Church office e-mail: office@fultonpresbyterian.org 

www.fultonpresbyterian.org 
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6 Preparation for Worship 
 

3rd Sunday in Lent 
February 28, 2016 

 
9am  Contemporary Worship 

 
10am  Sunday School 

 
11am  Traditional Worship 

 
 

Sermon:  A Cultivated Faith 
 

Scriptures: 
Isaiah 55:1-9 
Luke 13:1-9 

 
Liturgist:  Kent Palmer 

Usher Captain:  Robert Craghead 
Foyer Greeter:  Tim Wilkerson 

Acolyte:  Rev. Aaron White 

BRING FOOD FOR THE HUNGRY 
 

During the month of February, please bring canned 
vegetables for our collection for the SERVE Food 

Pantry. Any other item you may wish to 
bring will be appreciated as well. Please 

put your donation in the basket in the 
church kitchen. 

The Adult  Sunday  School Bible 
Study  &  Discussion  Classes 
meet  together  in  the  Church 
Library  at  10am  Sunday mornings.  February 28th we 
will  discuss  “The  Feast  of  Booths”.  The  scripture  is 
from LeviƟcus 23:33‐43. You will find a warm welcome 
and a joyful sharing Ɵme. 

CHURCH PICTORIAL DIRECTORY 
 

Calling all members and visitors. If you have not emailed a 
family photo to lindi.stephens@yahoo.com yet, you still 
can. OR you can sign up for an in-house photo time for 
Saturday, March 5th between 10-2, or      
Sunday, March 6th between 12:30-4. 
 

Please sign up this Sunday for a time 
slot. 

Order Easter Lilies for Easter Sunday 
 

$15 for a single stem plant 
$30 for a double stem plant 

 

Deadline to order is March 14th Please stop 
by the church office to place your order. 

 

After Easter, all the lilies will be donated if not picked up. 



First Presbyterian Church 
718 Court Street 
Fulton, MO 65251 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Return Services Requested 

CALENDAR 
 

Sunday, February 28 
(3rd Sunday in Lent) 
- 9am  Contemporary Worship 
- 10am  Sunday School 
- 11am  Traditional Worship 
- 4-5:30pm  Youth Group 
 

Monday, February 29 
- 8am-12 & 12:30-3:30pm  Church Office Open 
 

Tuesday, March 1 
- 8am-12 & 12:30-3:30pm  Church Office Open 
- 7pm  Administration Com Meeting– Library 
- 7pm  Boy Scout Troop 53 Meeting 
 

Wednesday, March 2 
- 8am-12 & 12:30-3:30pm  Church Office Open 
- Noon  Lunch Bunch 
- 4-8pm  ACS- Community Room 
- 7pm  Choir Practice 
 

Thursday, March 3 
- 8am-12 & 12:30-3:30pm  Church Office Open 
- 1-4pm  Sewing Group 
 

Friday, March 4 
- 8am-12 & 12:30-3:30pm  Church Office Open 
 

Sunday, March 6 
(4th Sunday in Lent) 
- 9am  Contemporary Worship 
- 10am  Sunday School 
- 11am  Traditional Worship 
- 4-5:30pm  Youth Group 
 

*AA meets in the Community Room 
           M, T, Th, at 6pm & F, Sat at 7:30pm. 

Our House: Caring for 
Callaway’s Homeless 

 

What’s needed around Our House… 
 

Toilet Paper & Paper Towels 
Dish Soap, Toilet Cleaner, All Purpose Cleaner, Bleach 

Lysol Wipes, 13 Gallon Trash Bags 
High Efficiency Laundry Detergent 

Dish Clothes/Towels, Single and Full Linens 
Men’s & Women’s Deodorant and Shaving Cream 
Coffee, Canned Pasta/Soup, Granola/Cereal Bars 

Wal-Mart Gift Card (for prescriptions, food, supplies, etc.) 
 

Please call (642-6065) before dropping off 
items at 829 Jefferson St. 

OR 
Place items in the basket on the Mission table in the church Lobby. 

Week’s Attendance 
Lunch Bunch………………………………….14 
 

9am Contemporary Worship............13 
 

10am Sunday School Classes............14 
 

11am Traditional Worship...................78 
 

Youth Group…………………………………7 
 

Good things are happening and there is room 
for you! Come and see, stay and learn! 

Prayer Corner 
 

“Hear my prayer, O Lord, and give ear to my cry: do not hold your 
peace at my tears.” ‐Psalm 39:12 
 

Please pray for: 
 Jeanie Buschjost 
Bob Seelinger 
 Jane Furkin 
Ray Martin 
Bob and Joyce Epperson 
Cathy Pesce 
Patrice Zap 
Delbert Hampton, Jr. 
Cecil Culverhouse 
Angela Russell’s father – Wayne 
Randy Graveman – Tena Harrison’s son-in-law 
Phil Olson’s mother 
Chris Rentzel 
The Jaeger family on the passing of Susan’s brother 
 
Rejoice: 
At the installation of new Transitional General Presbyter the 

Rev. Dr. Deborah Boucher-Payne 
On the birth of Trevor Perkowski, Debbie & Mike’s grandson 
That Robert and Anne-Marie share their amazing musical 

gifts with us 
 
Our partner churches in Kibungo, Rwanda & the two         

Reformed churches in Encs & Vizsoly, Hungary 
 First Presbyterian Church, Brookfield & Macon Presbyterian 

Church 
 Family of the week– the Mitchell family 

Thank you for your loving 
thoughts, prayers, cards and 
gifts. 
 
The Hunter McIntire Family 


